
 Town Manager’s Update 
December 21, 2023

 
 
Announcements 
 

• Absentee ballots for the January 23rd Presidential Primary are now available. 
 

• The new Transfer Station Stickers for 2024 are now out.  They can be obtained at the 
Transfer Station Office or the DPW Administration Office in the lower level of Town Hall. 
 
 

Town Manager’s Report 
 

 


